
DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 

  
 E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk    Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

SEND Coffee Afternoon - Cancelled 

 

Unfortunately, we have had to cancel the planned SEND Coffee afternoon for today (9th October). 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our next meeting on 4th December. We will send out more details 

regarding this in due course. 

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions regarding SEND provision at Dothill Primary School, 

please visit the school website or talk to your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mr Johnson 

Assistant Head Teacher & SENDCo 
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